Stonebridge Men’s Club
Don Marino

With summer finally here, we are all looking forward
to beautiful sunny days, spending time at barbecues,
playing golf, going to ball games and being at the pool
and beach with family and friends. With that in mind, the
Men’s Club also has some upcoming events to enjoy.

Our Charity Golf Outing is planned for August 7 at
the Concordia Golf Club. Flyers containing registration
information have been circulated and we will continue
to advertise the event until we are fully booked. A
continental breakfast as well as a barbecue lunch will
be served. Email reminders have also been sent out for
a minor league baseball outing scheduled for August 10  Left to right: Aron Olmo, Marcial Alzugaray, Ayushi Chaudary
at Somerset Patriots Park in Bridgewater between the
Mets and the Yankees AA teams. We will also be offering a trip to the Freehold Racetrack on September 8 which
will include an afternoon of haress racing and a buffet.

The Men’s Club has also continuing its ballroom events over the course of this year. Our May event featured
well-received guest speaker Glen LeBoeuf who spoke on the “Ten Moral
Moments in the Life of Abe Lincoln.” He shared many interesting stories
on Lincoln’s life and how those situations shaped his character and empathy
towards people. On June 26, the Men’s Club was entertained by magician,
hypnotist and mind reader David Lawrence. Our July meeting will feature the
return of a fun Night of Trivia with Roy Cohen.

As part of our ongoing charitable efforts, scholarship checks were awarded
on May 24 at the Monroe Township High School to two graduating seniors,
Aaron Olmo and Ayushi Chaudary, by our own Marcial Alzugaray who
presented the checks to the deserving and grateful recipients

As mentioned in my previous article, the following officers are running
for reelection to the Board for another year beginning July 1. They are:
Don Marino, President, Bernie Meyer, Secretary, Peter Rendeiro, Treasurer,
Marty Leffler, VP Membership and Charlie Zeichner, VP Activities. There are
currently: two open Board officer positions available to be filled. Due to the
timing in preparing this article, the year end election at the June 26 meeting

Glen LeBoeuf has not yet occurred. The final list of officers will be announced m the next
Stonebridge Exchange.

As you can see, there is a lot going on n the Men’s Club and more to come for the balance of the vear. Don’t
miss out on these and future events with your friends. Anyone interested in joining or renewing their membership
can email Marty Leffler at membership(@stonebridgemensclub.com or simply drop off a S25 check m the Men’s
Club mailbox at the Clubhouse. All new members will receive a Men’s Club tee shirt

Help us keep the entertainment and charity activities coming. Volunteers are needed 1o serve m various Board
positions as well as in committees on next year’s Board starting July 1. 2023 For more mformation about
volunteering, please contact me at president@stonebridgemensclub.com. For additional mformation about the
Men’s Club, please visit our website at www.stonebridgemensclub.com. We look forward 1o seemg many of you
at our future events. Be well, stay safe and enjoy the summer.

18 July/August 2023 STONEBRIDGE



